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  “Placerville, a Unique Historical Past Forging into a Golden Future “ 

 

 

City Manager’s Report 

December 11, 2018 City Council Meeting  

Prepared By: Regina O’Connell, City Clerk 

Item#:  8.4 

 

Subject:  Notify the Media and Public, by Approval of this Request, that the Regularly 

Scheduled City Council Meeting of December 25, 2018 is Cancelled 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Discussion: The City Council, which regularly meets the second and fourth Tuesday of 

each month, has for many years cancelled the second of the two Council meetings in 

December due to the holidays.  Staff is recommending we again cancel the second 

meeting in December scheduled for December 25, 2018.  

 

If approved, the next regularly scheduled City Council meeting will be January 8, 2019. 

 

Cost: There is no direct cost associated with this request.   

 

Budget Impact:  There is no budget impact. 

 

Recommendation:  Notify the Media and Public, by Approval of this Request, that the 

Regularly Scheduled City Council Meeting of December 25, 2018 is Cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 
             

M. Cleve Morris, City Manager   Regina O’Connell, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


